
 
 Belfast Area Safeguarding Panel  

Neglect Awareness Raising Workshop 

The impact of neglect on the health and development of children and young people  
 

You are invited to attend a community based multi-agency workshop on the theme of neglect 

delivered by the Belfast Area Safeguarding Panel as part of their response to the SBNI Neglect 

Multi-Agency Strategy 2018-2022. 

The aim of the workshop is to increase knowledge and confidence on the issue of neglect for those 

supporting and engaging with families in the Belfast Trust area. The workshop will cover topics 

such as recognising neglect and responding to this issue appropriately, as well as signposting to the 

relevant local agencies.  

Please choose one option from the following workshops on offer: 

DATE/TIME VENUE 
Tuesday 5th March  
10am – 12.30pm  

Skainos Centre 
239 Newtownards Road 
Belfast BT4 1AF 

Tuesday 12th March  
10am – 12.30pm 

Balmoral Hotel 
Blacks Rd, Dunmurry,  
Belfast BT10 0NF 

 

This FREE workshop will be of interest to those for whom neglect is a key area of work with 

families; including statutory and voluntary and community sector agencies. The workshop is also 

aimed at those who may not have formal training on neglect but who provide support to 

families in the Belfast Trust area through local statutory and community and voluntary sector 

agencies. 

To Book a place, please email:  trisha.oconnor@belfasttrust.hscni.net no later than 
Monday 18th February 2019, clearly stating:  

 
YOUR NAME, ROLE AND AGENCY, AND WHICH VENUE AND DATE YOU WOULD LIKE TO ATTEND 

 

  

mailto:trisha.oconnor@belfasttrust.hscni.net

